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Should not happen and money would be better spent on hospitals, schools, child care 
centres, homeless accomodation, etc. why rebuild infrastructure that is relatively new and 
rarely filled to capacity. If any money is to be spent, spend it on local / home sporting 
fields as this is where people want to go. It would be a complete waste of the publics 
money to have it spent on the rebuild / refurbishment proposed by the state govt. where 
is the business case report for this money to be spent, if this report was made available it 
would provide clarity for the community to make a better assessment as to whether these 
projects should proceed. My vote is "no" to this proposed redevelopment of these 
stadiums. 


